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Dear Mr. Van der Aerschot:

Thank you for submitting your above listed revised manuscript. Based on the revisions made, it is a pleasure to accept it in its
current form for publication in the International Journal of Audiology.

At this time, your manuscript is being sent to the publisher for final production. Page proofs will be sent to you during the
production process. It is very important that you read your page proofs carefully and return them promptly so that your paper
will be processed on schedule. Currently it requires about 4-5 months for accepted papers to appear in a printed issue of the
journal. However, the finished article will appear in electronic form and all readers will be notified through alerts that it is
available shortly after you return your page proofs. The electronic posting represents a formal publication.

Thank you for your fine contribution. On behalf of the Editors of the International Journal of Audiology, we look forward to
your continued contributions to the Journal. Of particular importance is that you consider accepting the offer to review papers
for IJA if/when asked. Finding seasoned authors to review papers is a critically important component of the peer review
process and your assistance in this area would be most appreciated.

Sincerely,
Ross J. Roeser, PhD
Editor-in-Chief

International Journal of Audiology
roeser@utdallas.edu
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